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Letter from The Huth Family President 

Change Your Thinking.   

Rather than worshipping productively and efficiency, remember 
that there’s more to life than living it efficiently.  There’s family, 
quality of life, joy, love, spirituality, and community, for starters. 

The tools we have in our life are focused on productivity…we are 
very efficient with our cell phones, PDA’s, and emails. But with 
new technology comes more and more expanded expectations 
that include your increased productivity. This kind of pressure 
can lead to overwhelm. And, this type of thinking can sometimes 
interfere with relaxation and your much needed recharge time.   

Do you really take the time to relax and recharge your thoughts? 
Your body?  We are all running around focused on how much we 
can accomplish in a restricted time frame.  

I used to think multitasking was a good thing. And if I had a really 
Smart phone my multitasking ability would improve, Now, I feel 
multitasking is a chance to accomplish many things poorly.  
Instead of a ‘to-do’ list, I now make a list of things that provide me 
with joy. Beginning with the least joy to the most. 

Try it. You may find your  
‘productivity’ and focus improves.  

Be Well. 

 

Lana Kennedy(9) 

In Victorian times, certain flowers  
had specific meanings because the 
flower selection was limited and  
people used more symbols and  
gestures to communicate than words.  

 Attention Student Volunteers:  
The reunion committee will provide volunteer credit hours if you help with reunion set-up,  
clean-up or help officiate our tournament games.  

 

Save the Dates: 
See updates and more detailed 
information on our new website 
http://myhuthfamily.com/ 

Friday  
July 18 

Saturday 
July 19 

Sunday 
July 20 

Golf Tournament to Benefit  
The Henry & Laura Huth 
Foundation 

Chenoweth Golf Course 
3087 Chenoweth Rd. Akron, OH 
First tee time @ 9:00  

Contact: Ljohnson@npn360.com 

Reunion -  
Ohio Sportsman’s Club  
1775 Jacoby Rd. Copley, OH 
12:00 Covered dish lunch 
(Please bring a foil container for easy 
clean-up) 
  1:30  Photos 
  2:00  Pauline’s Corner 
  3:00  Let the Games Begin 

Volleyball  
Horse-shoe 
Disc Golf 
Competition w/prizes 

  6:00  Cookout 
  9:00  Cleanup 
 
8:00  Presidential 

Breakfast 

 3:00  Clean-up 

Contact 
lanakennedy@icloud.com 
for more information on 
helping on a committee or 
questions regarding the 
reunion. 

mailto:lanakennedy@icloud.com


Martin & Helen Huth 

(First published in the Daily 
Jeffersonian February 9, 2014). 

Martin and Helen Huth (2)  
of New Concord 
celebrated their 50th 
wedding anniversary on 
February 8, 2014. 

On February 8, 1964 Helen 
Hastings, daughter of H. 
Stewart and Laura (Geese) 
Hastings, and Martin Huth, 
son of Gilbert Huth and 
Juanita (Cathell) Purvis, 
were united in marriage at 
Annunciation Church in 
Akron. 

The Rev. Fr. James Smith 
officiated the ceremony. 

Helen is retired, having 

Celebrate Their 50th Wedding Anniversary! 

served at St. Benedict 
Elementary School. She is a 
member of Christ Our Light 
Choir and Muskingham 
University Choral Society. 

Marty is a retired 
employee of TerraQuest 
Homes.  He is co-founder 
and former president of the 
Southwestern Ohio 
European Sports Car Club. 

The couple have four 
children, Tim (Lisa Andres) 
Huth of Vancouver, British 
Columbia, Canada; 
Christine (Nescher) 
Pyscher of Cambridge; 
Katie (John) Bokas of Rocky 
River; and Karen (Ian 
Hoonahan) Huth of 

Portland, Oregon. 

Completing the circle are 
six grandchildren, 
Cameron, Ian and Aaron 
Bokas, Geir Pyscher, 
Sidney Huth and Oliver 
Hoonahan. 

Friends and neighbors and 
family members may send 
well wishes to the couple at 
121 Lakeside Drive, New 
Concord, OH 43762. 

If you pledged a couple of years back to pay it forward, but you don’t remember 
what you pledged, no worries. You can simply contact Dick Huth at 330-864-2971 or 
re-pledge at this year’s reunion. 

Thank you for your generous gifts! Your pledges are greatly appreciated. 

Reminder: 



So it’s true with our flowers.  
Where once there were 
only chutes struggling to 
burst through the still cold 
ground, now there are 
beautifully bright blooms. 
 
And so it follows that all life 
begins anew with 
springtime.  Even our lives.  
We may struggle through 
winter but knowing that 
spring is around the corner, 
gives us a renewed sense of 
hope. It invigorates us. It 
makes us feel like trying 
new things even. 
 
We’re undergoing major 
changes at Huth Central.  
Our last reunion was to join 
us.  We even had one local 
who simply couldn’t get a 
ride to the meeting so she 
joined us via technology 
instead. And may I add, all 
of the folks who joined us 
via technology were over 
the age of eighty.  You’re 
never too old to learn new 
tricks. 
 
Even the Acorn is now well 
established as an 

e-publication for more than 
half of us.  But changes are 
occurring with the 
newsletter as well.  This 
edition you will notice a 
new format and a new 
editor.  Lana Kennedy who 
is working tirelessly as the 
Huth Reunion President has 
offered to take on the work 
of our tri-annual 
newsletter. 
 
Some of us find it hard 
getting used to change, but 
somehow, we accept the 
changes the season of 
spring brings.  So as you 
think of all the things 
happening (especially 
technologically) within our 
family, think spring.  
 
Think of the life affirming 
changes that we so easily 
accept after crawling out of 
the depths of winter. If you 
can liken our family’s 
changes to spring, perhaps 
it’ll be easier to settle in 
and let nature takes its 
course. 
 

Letter from Laura 
I look out at our stately maple tree   
whose branches were barren just  

days ago. With the rains came new  
life however and in just three days the 
maple has dressed herself in a robe of 

large, bright green leaves. 

PLEDGES TO DATE 
2013            2014 

 

For the first year ever, we 
are entering our Huth 
reunion in the black. We 
know that everyone can't 
afford to make a contribution 
or pledge every year but we 
still want EVERYONE to 
attend the reunion, 
especially this year as we 
are entering in the black.  

THANK YOU to all of you who 
have been so generous 
throughout the years. We 
want to celebrate all of you.  

We look forward to seeing 
all of you at the 2014 Huth 
Family Reunion! We have a 
lot of activities in store, 
something for everyone.  



 

 

The Henry & Laura Huth Family 
1245 S. Cleve.-Mass. Rd. 
Akron, OH 44321 

Address Line 1 
Address Line 2 
Address Line 3 
Address Line 4 
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The Henry &  
Laura Huth Family  
Mission and Goals 

“Keep our family heritage strong in thought and deeds. 
Our family values are rooted in love, empathy and 
compassion for each other and the community we 

serve.  Let’s make memories and have fun!” 

1. Continue effective communications with each other 
in the best way possible. (The Acorn-our 
newsletter, Facebook, web sites, photographs, 
video, email, snail-mail and encouragements-
cards) 

2. Lead with the empathy and compassion that my 
Grandmother displayed while raising 12 children 
during tough times during the depression.  

3. Continue to encourage the second, third and fourth 
generations to help support all efforts of our family 
foundation and reunions. 

    

[Recipient] 
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